IEEE P802.3bm 40 Gb/s and 100 Gb/s Fiber Optic Task Force Informal Communication

To: Jonathan Sadler, iaisons@oiforum.com>

Phone: +1.408.962.4929

OIF Technical Committee Chair Optical Internetworking Forum 48377 Fremont Blvd. - Suite 117

Fremont, CA 94538

CC: Mr Paul Nikolich, Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC <p.nikolich@ieee.org>

Mr. Wael Diab, Vice-Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group < wdiab@broadcom.com > Mr Adam Healey, Secretary, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group < adam.healey@lsi.com > Mr John D'Ambrosia, Chair, IEEE P802.3bj < john.dambrosia@dell.com >

From: IEEE P802.3bm 40 Gb/s and 100 Gb/s Fiber Optic Task Force⁽¹⁾

Subject: Informal Communication, Reply to OIF Liaison

7 February, 2013, "OIF CEI-28G-VSR and CEI-28G-MR Projects"

Date: 20 March 2013

Approval: Agreed to at IEEE 802.3bm Task Force meeting, IEEE 802 Plenary,

Orlando, FL - 20 March, 2013.

Dear Jonathan,

The IEEE P802.3bm Task Force would like to thank the OIF for its liaison letter with accompanying draft documents. We are rapidly moving toward a draft of our document and this information has been very helpful to our task force.

We appreciate your cooperation and look forward to continued dialogue with the OIF.

Sincerely,

Daniel Dove

Chair, IEEE P802.3bm 40 Gb/s and 100 Gb/s Fiber Optic Task Force <ddove@apm.com>

This document solely represents the views of the IEEE P802.3bm Task Force, and does not necessarily represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, IEEE 802 or the IEEE 802.3 Working Group.